
​Stony Lane’s 3rd Grade School Supply List 2023-2024

​
​Dear Parents,
​
​ Many parents have questions concerning third grade. We'd like to take this

opportunity to address some of these questions. We are frequently asked about supplies

that might be needed for third grade. The following items are useful to have, but not

required:

​ Several pencils (a box of 12, non-decorative, pre-sharpened if possible)

​ Child safe scissors

​ Small box of colored pencils or crayons

​ Glue sticks (3)

​ 1 yellow highlighter

​ 1 plain pocket folders without decorations

​ Large erasers (NOT pencil cap erasers)

​ Eraser for dry erase board

​ 6 or more dry erase black markers (black only, low odor if possible)

​ Ruler with inches and centimeters

​ A zippered pouch or a small container for pencils, crayons, scissors, etc.

​ Headphones

Since space in the classroom is limited, we would appreciate it if backpacks were kept

to a size to accommodate a folder and a book.

Another question commonly asked is how you can prepare your child for third grade.

Students should spend some time daily reading silently. It is also a great idea for parents

to read to them as well. Children should practice for mastery addition and subtraction

facts (Xtramath is a great computer program!) so we can focus on more involved math

concepts. It would be helpful for them to practice writing which could be done by keeping

a journal of their summer activities.

Above all, enjoy the summer! We are looking forward to working with your child in

the next school year.

Sincerely,

Third Grade Teachers


